Hello,

In response to your inquiry below, the delivery unit was contacted for assistance. On behalf of the United
States Postal Service, | regret there is no additional information available for this item. The last physical scan
was on 6/27/2014. Although it is possible the piece was delivered without being scanned, there is no way to
confirm the status of this article.

Sincerely,

B5N Representative
Appalachian District

Customer satisfaction is our number one priority here at the Business Service
Network! Please let me know how | am doing by completing the short survey

that may come your way regarding my response to your recent service
request.



